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Ms. Glenda Jackson
UNITED STATES NUCLEAR

REGULATORY COMMISSION
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Jackson:

In the course of negotiating renewal of our NRC licenses, we paid fees
amounting to S3,640. Now that the licensing process is complete, we ask
that you review the amount paid in light of the licenses granted.

To review the transactions to date:

JANUARY 25, 1985

g@fubmittedapplicationforrenewalof 34-00486-09.
>V i>

b- '' We submitted Check Number 26872 in the amount of $1,280 forf

*( categories 170.31.3f $350
b AND .3n $930

MARCll 6, 1985
.

J Submitted application for new license 34-00486-10.

O'.; M
/

\
'g d p We submitted Check Number 26929 in the amount of $2,360

.-g,1 for categories 170.31.3a $1,200
\ ,- .3e 230

AND .3n 930

Per attached document, the -09 license was deemed filed in a timely manner
and terminated for convenience in combining and simplifying the licenses.

8606230350 851217
REC 3 LIC30
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Ms. Glenda Jackson.

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
November 14, 1985 -- Page 2

A new -10 license was issued in the following categories:

170.31.3a $1,200 est.
.3e 230 est.
.3f 350 est.
.3n 930 est.

TOTAL $2,710

We, therefore, estimate that you might refund $930 to our Company.

Thank you for your patience in this lengthy process.

Very truly yours,

VICTOREEN, INC.
-

}.

j 'f - 'W

Arthur C. Lucas

ACL:m

Attachment

cc: S.-Kawecki
S. Mollett
E. Stewart

cc: Mr. M. McCann
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Region III
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
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